
 

 

 
 
 
 
6 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I trust you are well and enjoying the lifting of restrictions as Victoria comes out of a really tough time. 
As you and your child begin to prepare for next year I’d like to again welcome you to the College 
community.  
 
Our first communication with you is in relation to purchasing your child’s school uniform.  Due to COVID-19 
restrictions, parents and carers will be required to make an online booking with our supplier Academy 
Uniforms.   
 
Booking dates: Wednesday 25 November or Thursday 26 November between 3pm and 8pm.  Bookings will 
run for 20 minutes per student. 
 
To make an online booking, please go to: http://academyuniforms.com.au/appointments/crcstalbans.html 
 
Academy Uniforms is located at 10/85 Mt Derrimut Road, Deer Park. 
 
Please find attached: 
 

 Uniform price list 

 Uniform policy 

 Photo list of uniform pieces 
 
It is important to stress that all items of uniform need to be purchased as per policy. This includes the 
school bag and black leather lace up school shoes. 
 
In the coming weeks you will receive further information in relation book lists, family information sessions 
and Orientation Day, we thank you for your patience. 
 
Should you have further questions or need assistance, please call our Registrar, Eileen Chalmers on  
9366 2544. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Christina Utri 
Principal 
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